
October 2021

Report cards will be coming home 
November 19th.  If you have 
questions please bring them to 
your child’s conference.  
Conferences will be 11/22, and 
11/23.  Students will be dismissed 
at 12:30 on all of these days.  
Afternoon conferences will be on 
11/22 and 11/23 and night 
conferences will be on 11/22.  
November 24th will be a 12:05 pm 
dismissal.
We are off for the Thanksgiving 
Holiday on 11/25 and 11/26.  I 
hope that you all enjoy the time 
with your family.  

October 6
12:30 Early Dismissal

October 11
Holiday - NO school

October 13
Bike Assembly (K-1)

October 14
School Photo Day

October 18
Drug Free Poster Contest 
starts

October 19
7pm Home & School meeting

October 22
Great Pumpkin drop off

October 25-29
Red Ribbon Week

October 29
Fall Festival
7pm Trunk or Treat

How many 
bats can 

you count in 
this month’s 

issue? 
(Answer on 
last page)



We are proud of 
Westbrook Park Alum 
Chase Alizzi (second from 
left) and the UDHS 
Marching Royals who 
brought home 1st place 
with best music, best 
percussion & best overall 
effect at a competition in 
Quakertown, PA on 
September 25th!
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Fifth graders have the opportunity to be safeties for the school. 
As a safety, students have the opportunity to be a role model for 
all students. Safeties follow directions and continue to be safe, 
respectful, and responsible. It’s great having these helpers in the 
classrooms.  

Grade 3



November 1-5
● Treats for 

Troops
November 2
● No School

November 3
● 12:30 Dismissal
● Cocco’s Pizza 

Fundraiser starts
November 8-16
● Food Drive

November 15-19
● American 

Education Week
November 22, 23, 24
● Conferences 

12:30 Dismissal
November 25-26
● Thanksgiving 

Holiday

Mr. Butler’s class completed 
experiments in science on how to 
make a complete circuit using a 
lightbulb, wire, and D-cell battery.

Mrs. Adams’ class loves to show off 
their growing plants!.



Mrs. Davis’ third graders are learning about Plant Growth 
Development.  Students planted a Wisconsin Fast Growing Plant.  
Our plants have flowers so we used bees to pollinate our plants. 
Next we will have seed pods. 

After completing 
Module 1 in ELA, 
second graders in 
room 205 worked on 
their fluency by 
rehearsing and 
performing a play 
called The Kindness 
Club.



Students working with Mrs. 
Heacock in Occupational Therapy 
had a sensory experience with 
pumpkins! They even got to feel 
the squishy guts of the pumpkins -- 
eew!!

Mrs. Farrell’s Second Grade students are 
enhancing their math with IXL on the 
computer. This program purchased by the 
district links with our math curriculum. 
Students can reinforce the day's lesson 
and go back and review skills from 
Kindergarten and First Grade. They also 
collect rewards as they experience 
success.



Students in grades 1-5 dismiss at 12:30pm. A bagged lunch will be 
provided. 

Kindergarten AM Schedule Kindergarten PM Schedule        
8:40 am-10:20 am                       11:00 am-12:30 pm. 





It’s the... 
Great Pumpkin

Westbrook 
Park!

PUMPKIN DECORATING RULES
● Real or fake pumpkins may be used! 

(You may even decorate a paper pumpkin - ask Mrs. TM for one)
● Small to medium sized pumpkins only (basketball size or smaller)
● Pumpkins must be decorated to resemble a favorite book character!

o NO TV or movie characters
● NO Carved pumpkins will be accepted! 

o Feel free to decorate your pumpkin using all the paint, markers, glue, glitter, 
yarn, and fabric you’d like! 

● Please bring your completed pumpkin to the library before or 
after school on Thursday October 21st -OR- Friday October 22nd.

o Please do not allow any pumpkins to ride the bus!
● Pumpkins will be on display in the library during Red Ribbon Week (Oct 25-29).
● Pumpkins may be picked up on OCT 29th -OR- NOV 1st.

o any pumpkin not picked up by November 1st will be thrown out!

FAMILY FUN 
The Great Pumpkin is not a contest. 
Please enjoy this fun activity  as a 
family to celebrate the joy of reading! 
Participation is completely voluntary. 

Each child is welcome to submit 
his/her own pumpkin, or you
may choose to submit one family 
pumpkin. 



Instrumental notes 
From Mr. Kulp
Instrumental lessons are going 
well. Students are enjoying 
learning their new instruments. 
Drummers in 5th grade are 
getting ready to lead us in the 
Fall Festival Parade on the 29th! 

In our Music Classroom we are 
traveling to different 
Spanish-speaking countries for 
Hispanic Heritage Month! 
Students are having fun 
reviewing old concepts and 
learning new skills. 4th and 5th 
Grade Choir rehearsals have 
begun, and we are already 
looking forward to our Winter 
Concert!

Music notes From 
Miss Schneider

from Mrs. TM in the Library…

3rd-5th:  We have started our unit on 
american football which will be 
followed by soccer.  In both activities, 
students will be practicing individual 
aspects of the games which will 
ultimately lead to small group games 
where they can use these skills as a 
team.
1st-2nd:  We have continued to work 
on and master our locomotor 
movements.  In  addition, we have 
done team building activities, 
activities to get more comfortable in 
front of others, and activities to 
navigate space under control.
As a school, we are participating in 
the "Y-ties" fundraiser.  WE are doing 
an awesome job raising money for our 
school to put towards color day!  The 
fundraiser runs until the first week of 
december.  There is still plenty of time 
to buy.  They love them, we love 
them.  Keep it up!

Gym notes From MR. Ross 

From Mr. Fazio in the Art room
During Art class, Third Grade has been working on pictures 
that use warm and cool colors. Students chose ideas such as 
space scenes and rainbows! (see photos on p. 2)

Gym Library Art Music

Students in our Westbrook Park Library have been practicing their 
ABC order skills to better understand how the library is organized. 
Students in grades 3-5 have worked on a silent ABC order challenge 
and have improved their times greatly. Way to go students!







Learning happens every day here at Westbrook Park. 
It’s important for students to come to school on time, every day. Excused absences 
include being sick or hurt, observing a religious holiday, needing to quarantine, 
having a family emergency or going to a funeral. If you are taking an educational 
trip, please reach out to us ahead of time.
If your child is absent; a note, email or phone call is needed. Below is an attendance 
flyer in the with all of the contact information you’ll need. If we don’t hear from you 
within three days, the absence will be marked as truant. If your child is stressed 
about coming to school or is refusing to come to school, please let us know and we’ll 
work together. Awesome things are happening here every day and we need every 
student to make Westbrook Park a great place!

A 
note 
from 
Mrs. 

Bates 
& 

Ms. 
Ward
There are 13 bats 

hidden in this issue! 
Did you find them all?


